Huntington Communities

City of Pflugerville
Planning & Zoning Commission

October 25, 2011
Request for Preliminary Plat Extension:

Please allow this letter to serve as our formal request to obtain a one-time six month extension for the
Huntington Park Preliminary Plat.

Huntington Communities has worked closely with city staff, neighbors, and engineers to design a unigue
community within Pflugerville. Through Engineering, Parkland, and Public Amenities we are able to

ensure the Huntington Park subdivision will meet the expectations of the community, city, and area
residents.

In order to continue towards this common goal, we ask for this one-time extension so that we are able

to properly design the site utilizing green development techniques and environmentally sound building
practices.

Thank you for the opportunity to work together and make Huntington Park a flagship of Pflugerville.

Kenny Erwin
Huntington Communities
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